
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 
From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    4/8/2025 

RE:       Establishing Pamphlet On Detroit Property Tax Rates for Real 
Estate Sales  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please work between the City of Detroit, the State of Michigan’s Department of Licensing and 

Regulatory Affairs, the Detroit Association of REALTORS, and the Michigan Association of 

REALTORS to craft an informational flyer that all licensed real estate agents can distribute to 

clients (physically as well as digitally) which provides information on how property tax rates will 

adjust when a property is transferred, as well as provide a digital resource for people to calculate 

what their new rate will be. 
 

 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communication Analyst 

 

 

 


